Mendon Highway Department
101 Semmel Road
Honeoye Falls, NY 14472-9755
Town Board Meeting, January 9, 2017
@ Mendon Town Hall

FY.L

1. The skating rink has been installed. Now it will be up to mother nature to provide the
cold temperatures for ice. Our thanks to the FD for flooding the rink.

2. The somewhat mild winter has allowed Highway personnel trim trees and brush along
Town roads.

3. Personnel have also started picking up discarded Christmas tree along the roads.
While it is not our policy to pick up trees, crews do pick them up if time allows.
During harsh winters, we do not have the time to pick them up and they remain along
the road. As with all brush, residents are welcome to bring their trees to the highway
department.

Respectfully,
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William E. Smith,
Highway Superintendent



